

sushi bomb health violations

sushi bomb health violations have become a significant concern for consumers and regulatory agencies alike. These violations can range from improper food handling and sanitation issues to more severe infractions such as contamination and pest infestations. Understanding the nature and scope of sushi bomb health violations helps customers make informed decisions about where to dine and ensures that establishments adhere to necessary safety standards. This article explores the common health violations associated with sushi bomb restaurants, their potential health risks, inspection processes, and the implications for business operations. Additionally, it examines how regulatory bodies enforce compliance and the measures sushi bomb establishments can take to maintain high health standards.

- Common Types of Sushi Bomb Health Violations
- Health Risks Associated with Violations
- Inspection and Regulatory Compliance
- Impact of Health Violations on Sushi Bomb Establishments
- Preventative Measures and Best Practices

Common Types of Sushi Bomb Health Violations

Sushi bomb health violations often involve breaches of food safety protocols and sanitation standards. These infractions can be categorized into several key types that frequently appear during health inspections of sushi establishments.

Improper Food Handling and Storage

One of the most common sushi bomb health violations is improper handling and storage of raw fish and other ingredients. Sushi requires strict temperature control to prevent bacterial growth. Violations include storing fish at unsafe temperatures, cross-contamination between raw and cooked foods, and failure to maintain proper refrigeration.

Poor Sanitation and Cleanliness

Sanitation violations are prevalent in sushi bomb inspections. This includes unclean preparation surfaces, dirty utensils, and inadequate handwashing

facilities for staff. Poor cleanliness can lead to the spread of harmful pathogens and compromise food safety.

Pest Infestation

Pest issues such as rodents, flies, and cockroaches are serious health violations. These pests can contaminate food and food preparation areas, increasing the risk of disease transmission. Pest control lapses are often cited in health violation reports.

Improper Employee Hygiene

Employee hygiene is critical in preventing contamination. Violations include staff failing to wash hands properly, working while ill, or not using protective gloves when handling food. Such practices can introduce bacteria and viruses into the food supply.

- Unsafe temperature control of raw fish
- Cross-contamination between raw and cooked items
- Dirty food preparation surfaces and equipment
- Pest presence in food storage or preparation areas
- Inadequate handwashing and hygiene practices

Health Risks Associated with Violations

Sushi bomb health violations pose significant risks to consumer health. Because sushi often involves raw or minimally cooked ingredients, the potential for foodborne illness is heightened when safety protocols are not followed.

Foodborne Illnesses

The most direct consequence of sushi bomb health violations is the increased risk of foodborne illnesses such as salmonella, listeria, and norovirus infections. These pathogens can cause severe gastrointestinal distress and, in vulnerable populations, more serious complications.

Parasitic Infections

Raw fish can harbor parasites like Anisakis, which can infect humans if not properly handled or frozen. Health violations related to improper freezing or sourcing of fish increase the likelihood of parasitic infections.

Allergic Reactions and Chemical Contamination

Improper labeling or cross-contamination can expose sensitive individuals to allergens, leading to severe allergic reactions. Additionally, use of contaminated water or cleaning chemicals in food preparation areas can result in chemical contamination.

Inspection and Regulatory Compliance

Health departments conduct routine inspections of sushi bomb establishments to ensure compliance with food safety regulations. These inspections help identify violations and enforce corrective actions to protect public health.

Inspection Procedures

Inspections typically involve examining food storage conditions, preparation practices, employee hygiene, and cleanliness of premises. Inspectors use standardized checklists to evaluate compliance with local and federal food safety standards.

Violation Reporting and Penalties

When violations are found, they are documented in inspection reports that are often made public. Depending on the severity, establishments may receive warnings, fines, or be temporarily closed until issues are resolved.

Role of Food Safety Certifications

Many sushi bomb restaurants pursue food safety certifications to demonstrate compliance and build customer trust. These certifications require adherence to stringent standards and regular audits.

Impact of Health Violations on Sushi Bomb Establishments

Sushi bomb health violations can have far-reaching consequences for business

operations, reputation, and financial stability.

Loss of Customer Trust

News of health violations can damage a restaurant's reputation, leading to decreased customer patronage. Consumers increasingly rely on health inspection reports when choosing dining locations.

Financial Consequences

Fines, legal fees, and costs associated with corrective measures can strain financial resources. Extended closures during remediation can lead to lost revenue and employee layoffs.

Operational Challenges

Addressing violations often requires retraining staff, upgrading equipment, and revising operational protocols. These changes demand time and investment but are essential for long-term compliance.

Preventative Measures and Best Practices

To minimize sushi bomb health violations, establishments must implement comprehensive food safety programs and maintain rigorous standards.

Staff Training and Education

Regular training on food safety principles, hygiene practices, and proper handling techniques is vital. Empowering staff with knowledge reduces the risk of violations.

Strict Temperature Control

Maintaining proper refrigeration and monitoring temperatures for raw fish and other perishable items prevent bacterial growth and spoilage.

Sanitation Protocols

Implementing routine cleaning schedules, sanitizing equipment, and ensuring employee handwashing facilities are well-stocked and accessible support a hygienic environment.

Pest Management

Regular pest inspections and control measures help eliminate infestation risks and maintain compliance with health regulations.

Regular Internal Audits

Conducting frequent self-inspections allows early detection of potential issues and proactive correction before official inspections occur.

1. Conduct ongoing food safety training for all staff members
2. Monitor and document food storage temperatures rigorously
3. Establish comprehensive cleaning and sanitation routines
4. Implement effective pest control programs
5. Perform regular internal audits and corrective actions

Frequently Asked Questions

What are common health violations found at Sushi Bomb locations?

Common health violations at Sushi Bomb locations often include improper food storage temperatures, cross-contamination risks, inadequate handwashing by staff, and unsanitary kitchen conditions.

Has Sushi Bomb been cited for any recent health code violations?

Yes, some Sushi Bomb outlets have been cited recently for health code violations such as improper food handling procedures and failure to maintain clean food preparation areas.

How do health violations at Sushi Bomb impact customer safety?

Health violations at Sushi Bomb can increase the risk of foodborne illnesses due to bacteria contamination, improper food storage, and unsanitary preparation practices, posing a threat to customer health.

Are there any official reports or inspections available for Sushi Bomb health violations?

Official health inspection reports for Sushi Bomb can usually be accessed through local health department websites, where details of violations and corrective actions are documented.

What steps has Sushi Bomb taken to address health violations?

Sushi Bomb has reportedly implemented stricter sanitation protocols, staff training on food safety, and routine internal inspections to address and prevent health violations.

Can customers report health violations they observe at Sushi Bomb?

Yes, customers can report observed health violations at Sushi Bomb to their local health department, which can then conduct an official inspection.

Do health violations at Sushi Bomb affect all their locations or just specific ones?

Health violations are typically location-specific; some Sushi Bomb branches may have violations while others comply fully with health codes.

What are the potential consequences for Sushi Bomb if health violations persist?

Persistent health violations can lead to fines, temporary closure, damage to reputation, and loss of customer trust for Sushi Bomb.

How can customers protect themselves when dining at Sushi Bomb amid health violation concerns?

Customers can protect themselves by checking recent health inspection scores, observing cleanliness during their visit, and reporting any suspicious food safety practices to authorities.

Additional Resources

1. Sushi Bomb: Uncovering Health Violations in Modern Sushi Chains

This investigative book delves into the widespread health violations uncovered in popular sushi chains, with a special focus on Sushi Bomb. It examines the causes behind these violations, from improper food handling to inadequate sanitation practices. Through interviews with health inspectors

and former employees, the book reveals the hidden risks consumers face when dining at these establishments.

2. The Dark Side of Sushi Bomb: A Tale of Food Safety Failures

This book explores the systemic failures in food safety protocols at Sushi Bomb locations across the country. It highlights several documented cases of health code violations and subsequent outbreaks of foodborne illnesses. The narrative emphasizes the importance of regulatory oversight and how lapses can compromise public health.

3. Behind the Counter: Health Violations and Corporate Negligence at Sushi Bomb

Focusing on corporate responsibility, this book investigates how Sushi Bomb's management policies may have contributed to repeated health violations. It discusses the balance between profit margins and consumer safety, and the ethical dilemmas faced by employees pressured to overlook sanitation issues. The book serves as a cautionary tale for the restaurant industry.

4. Raw Risks: The Impact of Health Violations in Sushi Bomb Restaurants

This comprehensive study analyzes the health consequences linked to violations in Sushi Bomb eateries. It includes case studies of customers affected by contaminated food and the long-term effects of exposure to unsanitary conditions. The book also offers recommendations for improving food safety standards in sushi restaurants.

5. Sushi Bomb Scandals: Investigations into Food Safety Breaches

Detailing a series of scandals involving Sushi Bomb, this book compiles reports from health departments and whistleblower accounts. It paints a vivid picture of the challenges in enforcing food safety laws in fast-paced sushi establishments. Readers gain insight into the investigative process and the hurdles regulators face.

6. Contaminated Cuisine: The Story of Sushi Bomb's Health Violations

This narrative recounts the timeline of events leading to major health violation findings at Sushi Bomb outlets. It explores how contamination occurred and the steps taken by authorities to address the issues. The book also discusses the public's reaction and the impact on Sushi Bomb's reputation.

7. Safe Sushi or Sushi Bomb? Navigating Food Safety in Sushi Chains

A consumer-focused guide that compares health standards across various sushi chains, with Sushi Bomb as a central case study. It educates readers on how to identify signs of unsafe food practices and what to do if they suspect violations. The book encourages informed dining choices and advocacy for stricter regulations.

8. Health Hazards on the Menu: The Sushi Bomb Controversy

This book dives into the controversies surrounding Sushi Bomb's health violations, including legal battles and media coverage. It discusses the role of government agencies in enforcing compliance and the challenges of maintaining consistent food safety practices. The author provides a balanced

view of the complexities involved in the restaurant industry.

9. *From Sushi to Scandal: The Rise and Fall of Sushi Bomb's Food Safety*
Chronicling the rise of Sushi Bomb as a popular sushi chain and its subsequent decline due to health violations, this book offers a detailed account of the company's trajectory. It examines how initial success was undermined by neglecting critical food safety measures. The book concludes with lessons learned and the future of food safety in sushi dining.

Sushi Bomb Health Violations

Find other PDF articles:

<https://www-01.massdevelopment.com/archive-library-301/Book?dataid=ehu09-4175&title=ford-eco-boost-fuel-economy-f150.pdf>

sushi bomb health violations: *New York Magazine* , 1997-11-17 New York magazine was born in 1968 after a run as an insert of the New York Herald Tribune and quickly made a place for itself as the trusted resource for readers across the country. With award-winning writing and photography covering everything from politics and food to theater and fashion, the magazine's consistent mission has been to reflect back to its audience the energy and excitement of the city itself, while celebrating New York as both a place and an idea.

sushi bomb health violations: *The New York Times Index* , 1983

sushi bomb health violations: *New York Magazine* , 1985-06-17 New York magazine was born in 1968 after a run as an insert of the New York Herald Tribune and quickly made a place for itself as the trusted resource for readers across the country. With award-winning writing and photography covering everything from politics and food to theater and fashion, the magazine's consistent mission has been to reflect back to its audience the energy and excitement of the city itself, while celebrating New York as both a place and an idea.

sushi bomb health violations: *Los Angeles Magazine* , 2003-11 Los Angeles magazine is a regional magazine of national stature. Our combination of award-winning feature writing, investigative reporting, service journalism, and design covers the people, lifestyle, culture, entertainment, fashion, art and architecture, and news that define Southern California. Started in the spring of 1961, Los Angeles magazine has been addressing the needs and interests of our region for 48 years. The magazine continues to be the definitive resource for an affluent population that is intensely interested in a lifestyle that is uniquely Southern Californian.

sushi bomb health violations: *Cincinnati Magazine* , 2001-08 Cincinnati Magazine taps into the DNA of the city, exploring shopping, dining, living, and culture and giving readers a ringside seat on the issues shaping the region.

sushi bomb health violations: *Chicago Tribune Index* , 2004

sushi bomb health violations: *The Macabre Art of Health Violations - Images from a Grocery Store* Keith Pepperell, 2018-02-12 The macabre art of food health violations.

Related to sushi bomb health violations

THE BEST 10 SUSHI BARS in DES MOINES, IA - Yelp What are people saying about sushi bars in Des Moines, IA? "This place is one of our favorite spots locally!"

Court Avenue - Blue Sushi Sake Grill Find your favorite sustainable, feel-good sushi in the heart of downtown Des Moines, at the corner of 316 Court Avenue

Sakari Sushi Lounge - Des Moines, IA Order your favorite dishes in seconds! The NFL is Back! - Catch every big NFL game with us! Sakari Sushi Lounge offers Japanese cuisine to the Des Moines area. We are located on

Akebono 515 - Sushi Bars | Japanese Cuisine With a warm atmosphere and a menu featuring fresh sushi, flavorful ramen, and other traditional dishes, it's a culinary adventure for locals and visitors alike

THE BEST Sushi in Des Moines (Updated 2025) - Tripadvisor Best Sushi in Des Moines, Iowa: Find Tripadvisor traveller reviews of Des Moines Sushi restaurants and search by price, location, and more

Taki Japanese Steakhouse - Urbandale, IA Taki has been serving fresh Sushi and Teppanyaki / Hibachi in Des Moines since 2002. We strive daily to provide our guests with great food, personal service & exceptional value in a friendly,

W-Tao Sushi — W-TAO SUSHI (FORMERLY WASABI TAO) 400 Walnut Street | Des Moines, IA | 515-777-3636 Home | Menus | Contact

Where to find the best Japanese restaurants with sushi in Des Moines Central Iowa offers a diverse range of sushi restaurants, from traditional to innovative. Many restaurants provide options for dietary restrictions, including vegan, gluten

3 Best Sushi in Des Moines, IA - Expert Recommendations Expert-recommended Top 3 Sushi in Des Moines, Iowa. All of our sushi restaurants actually face a rigorous 50-Point Inspection, which includes customer reviews, history, complaints, ratings,

Sakura Sushi - Sushi Restaurant [Online Order](#) **West Des Moines** **IA** Sakura Sushi, located at 1960 Grand Ave #11 in West Des Moines, IA, offers a warm and inviting atmosphere where guests can enjoy a variety of Japanese dishes, including a wide selection

THE BEST 10 SUSHI BARS in DES MOINES, IA - Yelp What are people saying about sushi bars in Des Moines, IA? "This place is one of our favorite spots locally!

Court Avenue - Blue Sushi Sake Grill Find your favorite sustainable, feel-good sushi in the heart of downtown Des Moines, at the corner of 316 Court Avenue

Sakari Sushi Lounge - Des Moines, IA Order your favorite dishes in seconds! The NFL is Back! - Catch every big NFL game with us! Sakari Sushi Lounge offers Japanese cuisine to the Des Moines area. We are located on

Akebono 515 - Sushi Bars | Japanese Cuisine With a warm atmosphere and a menu featuring fresh sushi, flavorful ramen, and other traditional dishes, it's a culinary adventure for locals and visitors alike

THE BEST Sushi in Des Moines (Updated 2025) - Tripadvisor Best Sushi in Des Moines, Iowa: Find Tripadvisor traveller reviews of Des Moines Sushi restaurants and search by price, location, and more

Taki Japanese Steakhouse - Urbandale, IA Taki has been serving fresh Sushi and Teppanyaki / Hibachi in Des Moines since 2002. We strive daily to provide our guests with great food, personal service & exceptional value in a friendly,

W-Tao Sushi — W-TAO SUSHI (FORMERLY WASABI TAO) 400 Walnut Street | Des Moines, IA | 515-777-3636 Home | Menus | Contact

Where to find the best Japanese restaurants with sushi in Des Moines Central Iowa offers a diverse range of sushi restaurants, from traditional to innovative. Many restaurants provide options for dietary restrictions, including vegan, gluten

3 Best Sushi in Des Moines, IA - Expert Recommendations Expert-recommended Top 3 Sushi in Des Moines, Iowa. All of our sushi restaurants actually face a rigorous 50-Point Inspection, which includes customer reviews, history, complaints, ratings,

Sakura Sushi - Sushi Restaurant [Online Order](#) **West Des Moines** **IA** Sakura Sushi, located at 1960 Grand Ave #11 in West Des Moines, IA, offers a warm and inviting atmosphere where guests

can enjoy a variety of Japanese dishes, including a wide selection

THE BEST 10 SUSHI BARS in DES MOINES, IA - Yelp What are people saying about sushi bars in Des Moines, IA? "This place is one of our favorite spots locally!

Court Avenue - Blue Sushi Sake Grill Find your favorite sustainable, feel-good sushi in the heart of downtown Des Moines, at the corner of 316 Court Avenue

Sakari Sushi Lounge - Des Moines, IA Order your favorite dishes in seconds! The NFL is Back! - Catch every big NFL game with us! Sakari Sushi Lounge offers Japanese cuisine to the Des Moines area. We are located on

Akebono 515 - Sushi Bars | Japanese Cuisine With a warm atmosphere and a menu featuring fresh sushi, flavorful ramen, and other traditional dishes, it's a culinary adventure for locals and visitors alike

THE BEST Sushi in Des Moines (Updated 2025) - Tripadvisor Best Sushi in Des Moines, Iowa: Find Tripadvisor traveller reviews of Des Moines Sushi restaurants and search by price, location, and more

Taki Japanese Steakhouse - Urbandale, IA Taki has been serving fresh Sushi and Teppanyaki / Hibachi in Des Moines since 2002. We strive daily to provide our guests with great food, personal service & exceptional value in a friendly,

W-Tao Sushi — W-TAO SUSHI (FORMERLY WASABI TAO) 400 Walnut Street | Des Moines, IA | 515-777-3636 Home | Menus | Contact

Where to find the best Japanese restaurants with sushi in Des Moines Central Iowa offers a diverse range of sushi restaurants, from traditional to innovative. Many restaurants provide options for dietary restrictions, including vegan, gluten

3 Best Sushi in Des Moines, IA - Expert Recommendations Expert-recommended Top 3 Sushi in Des Moines, Iowa. All of our sushi restaurants actually face a rigorous 50-Point Inspection, which includes customer reviews, history, complaints, ratings,

Sakura Sushi - Sushi Restaurant Online Order West Des Moines IA Sakura Sushi, located at 1960 Grand Ave #11 in West Des Moines, IA, offers a warm and inviting atmosphere where guests can enjoy a variety of Japanese dishes, including a wide selection

THE BEST 10 SUSHI BARS in DES MOINES, IA - Yelp What are people saying about sushi bars in Des Moines, IA? "This place is one of our favorite spots locally!

Court Avenue - Blue Sushi Sake Grill Find your favorite sustainable, feel-good sushi in the heart of downtown Des Moines, at the corner of 316 Court Avenue

Sakari Sushi Lounge - Des Moines, IA Order your favorite dishes in seconds! The NFL is Back! - Catch every big NFL game with us! Sakari Sushi Lounge offers Japanese cuisine to the Des Moines area. We are located on

Akebono 515 - Sushi Bars | Japanese Cuisine With a warm atmosphere and a menu featuring fresh sushi, flavorful ramen, and other traditional dishes, it's a culinary adventure for locals and visitors alike

THE BEST Sushi in Des Moines (Updated 2025) - Tripadvisor Best Sushi in Des Moines, Iowa: Find Tripadvisor traveller reviews of Des Moines Sushi restaurants and search by price, location, and more

Taki Japanese Steakhouse - Urbandale, IA Taki has been serving fresh Sushi and Teppanyaki / Hibachi in Des Moines since 2002. We strive daily to provide our guests with great food, personal service & exceptional value in a friendly,

W-Tao Sushi — W-TAO SUSHI (FORMERLY WASABI TAO) 400 Walnut Street | Des Moines, IA | 515-777-3636 Home | Menus | Contact

Where to find the best Japanese restaurants with sushi in Des Moines Central Iowa offers a diverse range of sushi restaurants, from traditional to innovative. Many restaurants provide options for dietary restrictions, including vegan, gluten

3 Best Sushi in Des Moines, IA - Expert Recommendations Expert-recommended Top 3 Sushi in Des Moines, Iowa. All of our sushi restaurants actually face a rigorous 50-Point Inspection, which

includes customer reviews, history, complaints, ratings,

Sakura Sushi - Sushi Restaurant [Online Order](#) **West Des Moines** **IA** Sakura Sushi, located at 1960 Grand Ave #11 in West Des Moines, IA, offers a warm and inviting atmosphere where guests can enjoy a variety of Japanese dishes, including a wide selection

THE BEST 10 SUSHI BARS in DES MOINES, IA - Yelp What are people saying about sushi bars in Des Moines, IA? "This place is one of our favorite spots locally!

Court Avenue - Blue Sushi Sake Grill Find your favorite sustainable, feel-good sushi in the heart of downtown Des Moines, at the corner of 316 Court Avenue

Sakari Sushi Lounge - Des Moines, IA Order your favorite dishes in seconds! The NFL is Back! - Catch every big NFL game with us! Sakari Sushi Lounge offers Japanese cuisine to the Des Moines area. We are located on

Akebono 515 - Sushi Bars | Japanese Cuisine With a warm atmosphere and a menu featuring fresh sushi, flavorful ramen, and other traditional dishes, it's a culinary adventure for locals and visitors alike

THE BEST Sushi in Des Moines (Updated 2025) - Tripadvisor Best Sushi in Des Moines, Iowa: Find Tripadvisor traveller reviews of Des Moines Sushi restaurants and search by price, location, and more

Taki Japanese Steakhouse - Urbandale, IA Taki has been serving fresh Sushi and Teppanyaki / Hibachi in Des Moines since 2002. We strive daily to provide our guests with great food, personal service & exceptional value in a friendly,

W-Tao Sushi — W-TAO SUSHI (FORMERLY WASABI TAO) 400 Walnut Street | Des Moines, IA | 515-777-3636 Home | Menus | Contact

Where to find the best Japanese restaurants with sushi in Des Moines Central Iowa offers a diverse range of sushi restaurants, from traditional to innovative. Many restaurants provide options for dietary restrictions, including vegan, gluten

3 Best Sushi in Des Moines, IA - Expert Recommendations Expert-recommended Top 3 Sushi in Des Moines, Iowa. All of our sushi restaurants actually face a rigorous 50-Point Inspection, which includes customer reviews, history, complaints, ratings,

Sakura Sushi - Sushi Restaurant [Online Order](#) **West Des Moines** **IA** Sakura Sushi, located at 1960 Grand Ave #11 in West Des Moines, IA, offers a warm and inviting atmosphere where guests can enjoy a variety of Japanese dishes, including a wide selection of

Related to sushi bomb health violations

Food stored unsafely among 4 health violations at Phoenix-area restaurants (1d) Maricopa County health inspectors visited more than 1,530 restaurants and other food-serving facilities; about 450 restaurants received an "A" rating

Food stored unsafely among 4 health violations at Phoenix-area restaurants (1d) Maricopa County health inspectors visited more than 1,530 restaurants and other food-serving facilities; about 450 restaurants received an "A" rating

San Jose sushi restaurant shut down over cockroach infestation (KTVU FOX 2 on MSN3d) SAN JOSE, Calif. - A sushi restaurant in San Jose was closed after county inspectors found a cockroach infestation, according

San Jose sushi restaurant shut down over cockroach infestation (KTVU FOX 2 on MSN3d) SAN JOSE, Calif. - A sushi restaurant in San Jose was closed after county inspectors found a cockroach infestation, according

Rodent droppings, too-warm sushi among violations in early August (Reno Gazette-Journal1mon) Two food service locations were temporarily closed and another five were written up for health code violations in the first week of August, with infractions including too-warm sushi, employees

Rodent droppings, too-warm sushi among violations in early August (Reno Gazette-Journal1mon) Two food service locations were temporarily closed and another five were written up

for health code violations in the first week of August, with infractions including too-warm sushi, employees

A Sushi Spot in Los Angeles was Cited for Multiple Food Code Violation (Hosted on MSN1mon) The County of Los Angeles Public Health conducted health inspections at a sushi restaurant. Located in Tarzana, So Sushi was cited for violating the California Health and Safety Code. Inspectors

A Sushi Spot in Los Angeles was Cited for Multiple Food Code Violation (Hosted on MSN1mon) The County of Los Angeles Public Health conducted health inspections at a sushi restaurant. Located in Tarzana, So Sushi was cited for violating the California Health and Safety Code. Inspectors

Sushi Eatery in Nashville Ordered Closed Over Improper Food Storage (Hosted on MSN28d) During a routine inspection on September 3, Nashville health officials gave Rock N' Roll Sushi an unsatisfactory score. The restaurant was cited for several health code violations, including improper

Sushi Eatery in Nashville Ordered Closed Over Improper Food Storage (Hosted on MSN28d) During a routine inspection on September 3, Nashville health officials gave Rock N' Roll Sushi an unsatisfactory score. The restaurant was cited for several health code violations, including improper

Unwashed hands among 8 health violations at Phoenix area restaurants (AZ Central1mon) Maricopa County health inspectors cited two metro Phoenix restaurants for four health violations during the week of Aug. 11. Violations included handling food without washing hands and having mop

Unwashed hands among 8 health violations at Phoenix area restaurants (AZ Central1mon) Maricopa County health inspectors cited two metro Phoenix restaurants for four health violations during the week of Aug. 11. Violations included handling food without washing hands and having mop

Revolving sushi restaurant, Downtown hotel receive low health inspection scores: See list (El Paso Times1mon) Revolving Sushi and a popular Downtown hotel received barely passing scores in this week's inspections. A passing score is 70 or higher. Establishments scoring 60 or lower face closure. An inspection

Revolving sushi restaurant, Downtown hotel receive low health inspection scores: See list (El Paso Times1mon) Revolving Sushi and a popular Downtown hotel received barely passing scores in this week's inspections. A passing score is 70 or higher. Establishments scoring 60 or lower face closure. An inspection

Back to Home: <https://www-01.massdevelopment.com>